
Increase access to  
preventive services for 

children 

Facilitate dental 
referrals and track 

referral completion

Support care coordination  
and communication between 
medical and dental providers

In 2013, over 60% of Medicaid 
eligible children in Michigan  
did not receive any dental care.  

Did You Know?

Michigan’s Dental Registry (MiDR) provides a web-based platform that facilitates communication 
between primary care providers and dentists regarding pediatric patient oral health. It is  
designed to document provided care, and place and track referrals to a dentist as needed. 

MiDR partnered with Delta Dental of Michigan, Michigan’s largest dental insurer, to offer  
primary care providers direct access to the Healthy Kids Dental network of dentists.

Innovating oral health care 
delivery in Michigan

IT solution for integrating 
medical and dental care 

You’ve got a
new patient! 

MiDR brings together patient-centric care delivery 
information to allow more complete monitoring 

of pediatric oral health.

MiDR

MiDR is Available Now on MILogin  
Go to MichigansDentalRegistry.org Today!

https://michigansdentalregistry.org/


Potential benefits to participating in 
MiDR include:

•	 Qualify for Meaningful Use incentive dollars
•	 Track population health measures for patients
•	 Compare patients’ experience to that of other 

providers
•	 Ensure practice prosperity within the  

changing healthcare landscape

Who is eligible?
MiDR is available to physicians (MD,DO), dentists, 
nurse practitioners, and physician assistants.

Michigan’s Dental Registry (MiDR) is available as a  
Meaningful Use Specialized Registry!  

Questions about Michigan’s Dental Registry? Contact us today:

Michigan’s Oral Health Surveillance System

MiDR@Altarum.org
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MiDR serves to increase the communication and transparency between medical and dental 
providers, allowing for better coordination of patient care and continuity of care. In early 2016, 
MiDR was classified by CMS as a Meaningful Use Specialized Registry. MiDR houses valuable 
information related to a child’s access to and utilization of preventive oral health services in 
both the medical and dental environments. Data collected by the tool is submitted to the State 
of Michigan, creating a valid, reportable data system for monitoring pediatric oral health access 
to services, and overall dental caries rates.

MITeeth.org or MichiganHealthIT.org

mailto:MiDR%40altarum.org?subject=
http://www.MITeeth.org
http://www.MichiganHealthIT.org

